
VOLUNTARY RECALL OF THE OMER ZERO3 MASK 
MANUFACTURED BEFORE NOVEMBER 2012

Dear Valued Customer,

Omersub S.p.A. has decided to make a voluntary Recall of the OMER Zero3 black masks manufactured prior to 
November 2012.

The reason for this voluntary recall is a non-conforming type of glass which was used for the lens which could be 
susceptible to breakage resulting in possible injury. There have not been any reported injuries.

The Zero3 masks manufactured prior to November 2012 are recognizable by a shiny silicone facial skirt while 
those produced after that date (and NOT subject to recall) have the facial skirt in matte finish silicone. 

The Zero3 mask in colors "Mud" and "Olive" are not involved in this recall.

Mask manufactured
before November 2012

with shiny facial skirt
(subject to Recall)

Mask manufactured
after November 2012

with matte finish facial skirt
(NOT subject to Recall)

Any defective Zero3 mask returned to an OMER authorized dealer will be replaced at no charge.

We sincerely apologize for this inconvenience.

Omersub S.p.A.
Via Cascina Greppi 69, 20845 Sovico (Monza Brianza - ITALY)

Vat Id IT02931610964

BEFORE
NOVEMBER 2012

(SHINY FACIAL SKIRT)

AFTER
NOVEMBER 2012

(MATTE FACIAL SKIRT)


